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Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

10 July 2023 

Dr Willem de Lint 
Address known to the Special Commission of Inquiry 

By email: 

Dear Dr de Lint 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: Submissions of Counsel Assisting 

I refer to the above Inquiry. 

Please see enclosed a copy of the submissions of Counsel Assisting in relation to Public Hearing 2. As 
previously foreshadowed, these submissions were uploaded to the Inquiry's website on 9 June 2023. 

I note that the submissions of the NSW Police Force, Mr Willing and Sergeant Steer have also been 
published on the Inquiry's website at https://www.specialcommission.nsw.gov.au/hearings/public-
hearing-2-commencing-5-december-2022/.

Please do not hesitate to contact Enzo Camporeale on 0498 484 133 if you have any queries in relation 

to this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

Enzo Cam po.-eale 
Director, Legal 

Solicitor Assisting the Inquiry 

Encl. (1) 
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